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June 1, 1992

Ms. Judith Espinosa, Secretary
Environment Department

State of New Mexico

Post Office Box 26110

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502

Dear. Secretary Espinosa:

I enjoyed meeting with you and Ron Curry on May 18, 1992, to discuss the WIPP Program,
Agreement-in-Principle, and other activities. Per our discussion, I am providing a copy of the
Department of Energy (DOE) organizational telephone directory. As soon as we have received
the revised organization directory for DOE-AL, I will provide a copy to your attention.

Sincerely,
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Project Director N
WIPP Project Integration Office ;o \
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Tracy Loughead
Public Relations/Inter-Governmental Affairs Manager
WIPP Project Integration Office Q’S-'
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